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ABLOS MEMBERSHIP 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer,  
 
The IHB wishes to inform you the UKHO has requested that Mr John Brown, currently an IHO 
observer to ABLOS, be appointed, on completion of the 7th ABLOS Conference, in place of Mr Chris 
Carleton for the remainder of Chris Carleton’s term of membership, which ends in October 2014.  This 
has arisen due to the retirement of Chris Carleton from the UKHO. 
 
No objections have been received from ABLOS Members. It was also agreed at the 18th Business 
meeting that Chris Carleton would become an ABLOS appointed observer at this point.  
   
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 

President 
 
 


